Home Learning – Tuesday 21st July
Good Morning,
We have made it to the last day of term! Well done!!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Today we are making use of the top garden as the weather is nice and watching a film in the afternoon, you may also like to do something similar. We are going to watch Frozen 2 with some popcorn! Here is today’s activity that we are going to do whilst we have time back from being up in the garden:
· Creating a postcard following Sammy the seagull’s summer advice PowerPoint
It has been an absolute pleasure to have met all of you and to have taught you, although we didn’t know you for long we have enjoyed every second of getting to know you! We cannot wait to see you all again in September!
Have a fantastic summer holiday! 
Miss Adams and Miss Hughes 😊
